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Speaking Time:   55 seconds 
Speaking Order: 112th of 119 


Thank you, Chair.

The Philippines welcomes the delegation of Venezuela and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

My delegation acknowledges the efforts of Venezuela to implement the accepted recommendations during its second cycle UPR, in particular on the protection of the rights of women and children. 

In a constructive spirit, the Philippines presents the following recommendations for consideration by Venezuela: 

1. Further strengthen the implementation of national poverty reduction measures with the conduct of inclusive periodic assessments;

2. Strengthen programs on women’s economic empowerment including on enhancing their access to credit and financial services and technical and vocational education and training; and

3. Redouble its efforts in conducting training programs for duty bearers to enhance identification and referral of victims of trafficking in persons especially women and children.

We wish Venezuela every success in this review cycle.

Thank you, Chair. END.
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